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March 6, 1985 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Mv apologies for the delay in responding 
to your inguery about WSLC programming on 
2/8/85. I have enclosed a photo -copy of 
the program log for the time you indicate. 
It appears that you did in fact receive 
WSLC but I'm not sure from your description 
that you had our station the total time. 
The description .you indicate at 5:24PM 
doesn't appear to reflect the commercial 
advertisements that we aired. 

Reynold Hawk 
P.O. Box 6002 
Roanoke, Virginia 24017 
703/387-0234 


